Executive Board Meeting March 31, 2022

Meeting called to order at 1827 by Roger.

Cheryl motioned to accept the minutes and Roger seconded the motion, passed unanimously.

Hole in Arrowhead and dip in Flint along with some cracks needing repair were discussed.

Roger researched two companies in the city and a fax representing a company. The last repairs were
done by the Fannings, Roger talked to Doyle and Randy and they are not interested in doing again.

Veteran’s Waste Solutions caused the hole in Arrowhead and a message was left for them regarding the
hole. The residents at that address have moved their large dumpster back from the road.

$78,500.00 is in the road’s account.
One lien was filed this year.

Petroleum based products are expensive and expected to be more expensive, there is a need to get a
contract to set the price.

It was suggested that the repairs be done now and discuss chip and seal next year. Roger will get
estimates on repairs and possible chip and seal.

Cheryl will find out when the church is available for the annual meeting on a Tuesday.

Cheryl moved to adjourn the meeting, Mary seconded and the motion passed unanimously. The
meeting was adjourned at 1849.



